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Philadelphia Partner Discusses DOL’s New Classification Rule

News

2.15.24


In an interview with CFO Brew, Patrick Dalin breaks down the possible legal costs and risks for

employers associated with the Department of Labor’s new worker classification rule.

To read the article visit CFO Brew.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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